Rockford Township Notice

Be advised that on February 19, 2025
at 3:00 p.m., Rockford Township

will be holding a Public Accuracy Test,

to check the electronic voting equipment

for the March 11, 2025 Annual Township Election for Supervisor SEAT A.   

This test will be held at the Rockford Town
Hall 3039 Dague Avenue S.E., Buffalo.

Rachelle L. McDougall

Clerk/Treasurer
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